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Temporary Road Closure – Portion of Tiny Beaches Road South 
 
Date:  May 3, 2024 

TAKE NOTICE that a portion of Tiny Beaches Road South will be closed for tree removal on 
Monday, May 6, 2024, from approximately 8 a.m. to 10 a.m. The closure will be in front of 639 
Tiny Beaches Road South.  

Motorists can utilize Skylark Road and Durie Street as a detour during the road closure. 
Access to properties in the area will be maintained. Access to property numbers 639 and 
above can be accessed from the south, and access to property numbers 638 and below can 
be accessed from the north.  
 
Key Map: 

 
For more information:  
 
Kim Post 
Public Works Complex Administrative 
Coordinator 
E: kpost@tiny.ca    
T: 705-526-4204 
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